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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                         9th March 2017
The Lion King Musical Theatre Trip to London - Wednesday 28th June 2017
Although it may seem quite far away, we are writing to you to give you more details regarding The Lion King theatre trip in the summer term. We’d firstly like to thank so many of you for supporting us so that we can provide the children with this exciting and memorable experience. 
You have already paid for the theatre ticket and it is now time to pay for the coach to and from London for the brilliant price of £7 each. Please pay for your child’s place on the coach on the Agora online payment system, as you would for any other school trip. Please ensure that the coach is paid for by Friday 31st March at the very latest. Thank you!
Having run a similar theatre trip to London last year, we are able to offer you these details much earlier this year. Here are a few more up to date details to ensure that you are fully informed and ready for the day:

· The children will arrive at school at the normal time, looking smart in their school uniform. 
· The children will need to bring a packed lunch which they will eat at 11am, in the classroom, before we leave school. Please do not pack fizzy drinks, cartons, sweets, yogurts or any food which may spill or upset stomachs (we have a long journey ahead of us). We will leave school promptly at 11.30am.

· Before we arrive at the theatre, we have arranged with the coach company that the children will be able to eat a sensible snack and drink water on the coach.

· As it is a special day, the children may bring a reasonable sized packet of sweets to eat during the interval. There will be no need to bring any money as there will not be an opportunity to spend it.

· We are aiming to leave the theatre at approximately 5.30pm so the children will need to bring a packed tea to eat on the coach journey home. As before, please pack food that can be easily consumed and not easily spilt on a coach.

· Our estimated time of arrival back in Isleham is 8pm. In order to hand the children over safely to all of their parents, please do not park in our school car park. The children will be dismissed from their class lines on the school playground. Please ensure that you see your child’s group leader before you take your child.
· Please ensure that all of your child’s belongings are in a clearly named bag that they can carry easily.

· Please administer any necessary travel medication before school if possible. If your child requires any travel medication to be administered by school staff for the return journey, then please come to the office by Friday 23rd June to fill in the appropriate forms and hand over the medication. 

Please note that the children will be accompanied by trained members of school staff, with ratios in line with our school policy, county guidance and to cater for our children’s needs as we see appropriate. The Lyceum Theatre is a popular theatre for organised coach visits. Directly parallel to the theatre there is a road with coach parking facilities. Here the children can safely dismount the coach and stand under a sheltered area that not only leads directly to the theatre but is also safely off the road side and marked with large pillars. This situation can be easily seen on Google Maps.  As with any school trip we would like to assure you that your child’s safety is always an integral part of our visit. 
We hope that the schedule above will provide the details that some of you have requested. We hope also that you will feel reassured and confident that your children, as always, will be safe, well cared for and able to enjoy a very memorable educational visit. Thank you to so many of you for your continued support.
Kind regards,
Mr Walker, Miss Hunt, Mrs Staward and Ms Sassoli 
The KS2 Teaching Team
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